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Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission 

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P.O. Box 436

                        Stanfordville, NY 12581


Final Minutes

January 17, 2011


The Conservation Advisory Commission convened their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on January 17, 2011.  The meeting was called to order at 5:10 pm by Chairperson, Lisa Kilmer.

Members present:  Beth Ashton, Barry Haydasz, Lisa Kilmer, Mike Picinelli, Karen Sergio, Charlie Shaw, and Tom Dewhirst (Liaison to the Town Board)

Also present at the meeting were C.J. Hoss and Nina Peek from VHB, and members of the Master Plan Committee: Carol Hanlon, John Royal, Steve Gotovich, and Jan Weido

Members absent:  Brenda Lynch

Master Plan Revision 


Planners Nina Peek and C.J. Hoss of VHB and members of the Master Plan Committee attended the meeting to discuss the current status of the Master Plan revision process and the potential involvement of the CAC in this process.  They are currently meeting with the various Town boards/commissions and community organizations to gather information to help them move ahead with the revision process.  There will be an open meeting with the public on February 26th for further discussion.  It was stated that this will be a completely new document and not an update from the current master plan for the town.  As they are just starting the process, there is no general outline for the document yet. There was discussion as to how there could be improved communications between the CAC and the Master Plan Committee.  It was stated that all information is online.  There was also mention of having a liaison from the CAC to the Master Plan Committee.  Charlie then proceeded to list the support information that the CAC currently has in order to determine what the Master Plan Committee might need. There were a few maps that were currently needed by the CAC and it was determined that any map requests would need to be sent to the Master plan Committee within 2 weeks.  The meeting was then ended with it assumed that discussion will continue at a later date to further discuss the CAC’s involvement in this process.

 Minute’s approval

Karen made a motion to approve the December 2010 minutes as written.  Mike seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Old Business 
Stanford Wildlife Preserve


Beth mentioned that the Preserves had not been plowed.  Lisa agreed to send a letter to Jim Myers requesting that plowing be done on these properties to allow for winter use.

Whitlock Preserve


Barry was waiting to hear from Frank Munzer about walking the preserve property.

Welcome Package


There was some final work to be done, and then the package will be presented to the Town Board before distribution.
New Business

Meeting Schedule


There was discussion regarding the altering of the meeting schedule and it was ultimately decided to hold February’s meeting at the regular date and time of February 16, at 6 p.m.. 

Barry made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Karen seconded the motion and all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Beth Ashton.

